
 

 

30 May 2024 

Document:  3277660 

 

Anna Sanderson 

Email:  fyi-request-26815-c0b72953@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Tēnā koe Anna 

IN/50129 Official information request  

I refer to your official information request dated 15 May 2024 for copies of all documentation relating to 

contracts the Taranaki Regional Council has developed with Joyce Advisory or Steven Joyce. 

The Council does not currently have, nor has it had any contracts with Joyce Advisory or Steven Joyce.  

Accordingly, there is no documentation to supply. 

Please accept this letter the official response to your LGOIMA request. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 

about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me on 06 765 7127 or 

Mike.Nield@trc.govt.nz 

 

Ngā mihi 

 

 

 

M J Nield 

Director - Corporate Services 
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